

Oversight Report on the 2012/2013 eThekwini Annual Report

At the Council meeting held on 19 March 2014, the Oversight Report on the 2012/2013 eThekwini Annual Report was adopted with amendments.

The adopted Oversight Report as approved by Council can be viewed as follows:

1. On our website: www.durban.gov.za

2. City Hall, City Libraries and Sizakala Centres

3. At the Performance Monitoring and Evaluation Unit, 6th Floor, Rennie House, Margaret Mncadi Avenue (formerly Victoria Embankment), Durban.

For enquiries contact Mr.Gonie Dorasamy

Telephone: 031-3227205

Email: Gonie.Dorasamy@durban.gov.za

Sibusiso Sithole

City Manager





